
A Special Thank You  
for all the beautiful flowers!  

 
 

Lilies in memory of: From: 

Scott Murtha Surian Family & Charla Murtha 

Laurie Kresal Robert Kresal 

Gerald Adams Gertrude Adams 

Nichol Marie Mueller Kathie Sebestyen 

Allen Schwichtenberg George & Sharon Tomczyk 

Frank Kollmann Donna Kollmann 

 
Double Lily in memory of: From: 

Jerry White; Hiram & Dorothy White Jeff White Family 

Bob & Edith Hinn; Sharon Kemnitz Gary & Carol Schwefel (2) 

Lezlee Hintz Corey, Cyndi, Andy & Josh Hintz 

Mr. & Mrs. Sylvester Abraham; Dennis Abraham Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Sylvester Huck; 
Sharlyn Lueck; Terri Timblin 
 
Azalea in memory of: From: 

Pastor Raymond & Lois Cox Gary & Carol Schwefel 

Robert & Edith Hinn Lori Fink & Jonathon Fink 

Terry Reitz Anna Reitz Family 

Wyllis Kaiser Alan Ahrens Family 

Mr. & Mrs. Sylvester Abraham; Dennis Abraham Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Sylvester Huck; 
Sharlyn Lueck; Terri Timblin 

Selden Willey;  Family 
Roger and Robert Schwartz 

Delroy Kimball Charlene Kimball 
 
Hydrangea in memory of: From: 

No Memorial Sharon & Chris Schumacher 

Robert & LaVerne Zemke;  Mark & Bonnie Weiner 
Francis, Dorothy and David Weiner 

Jim & Lemoine Marcoe Mike, Sheri & Carson Becker 

Janet Schwefel Gary & Carol Schwefel 

Todd Rupert & Dolly Rupert Rupert and England Families 



Daisy Mum in memory of: From: 

No Memorial Todd & Katie Fischer (2) 

Ron Boehning Carol Boehning 

Tina Kasper Cheri Cearns 

Rose Thompson Bortner Family 

Tom Oelhafen; Joann Freiberg Craig & Lisa Freiberg (2) 

Roger Schultz Larry Schultz 

Our family in Heaven Roger & Candi Pederson (2) 

Nathan Grace Bob & Becky Grace 

Ed & Alila Kionka; Don & Kathy Thurow (2) 
Paul & Loretta Thurow 

Delroy Kimball Children: Lori, Gordon, Vicky,  
                                                                             Curt, Penny and Tracy Kimball 

Warben & Darlene Searl Carol Boehning, Charlene                                
                                                                             Kimball, Jess & Ellen Pollom,  
                                                                             Ken & Dawn Hoffmann,  
                                                                             Pam Reiser (2) 

James Van Horn Dean & Lesley Preissner 

Todd Rupert & Dolly Rupert Rupert and England Families 

St. Paul’s Easter New & Notes 

March 31 – April 7, 2024 

3/31 Sun.    EASTER WORSHIP & EVENTS 
4/1 Mon.   No School, Catechism, Choir, or Chimes 
4/2 Tues. 6:30 PM WInGS meeting 
4/3 Wed.  8:45 AM Bible Study: This We Believe – Church & Ministry 
4/5 Fri.  8:35 AM   Chapel (Mr. Hartwig)  
4/6 Sat.  6:30 PM   WORSHIP with Communion [#7]  
4/7 Sun.  7:45 AM WORSHIP with Communion [#8] 
  9:00 PM Bible Study & Sunday School 
  10:15 AM WORSHIP with Communion [#9] 

Ushers this week (31) teams are 5 (B. Tabbert) & 6 (M. Ewerdt).  Greeters are the 
smiling faces of those gathered for worship. (6 & 7) teams will be 7 (D. Preissner), 
8 (C. Williams), & 9 (J. White).  Greeters will be J. White, K. Fischer, & V. White. 

Quarterly Voters Meeting – April 14, 2024 at 11:15 AM  
A quarterly voters meeting is scheduled for April 14 after our late service here at 
church.  This Quarterly Voters meeting will allow us to focus on our principal call 
and school in the coming year as well as cover financial, membership, and 
congregational updates.  



Principal Call Extended on March 21, 2021  
Our voters extended a call to Mr. Kevin Needham from St. Paul’s in Saginaw 
Michigan to serve in that position in the coming year here at St. Paul’s.  Mr. 
Needham is married to Janna Thiesfeldt (maiden name) and the two have been 
blessed with four children 20, 18, 16 and 11 years old. His contact information is 989-
327-4792 and kneedham@stpls.org. 

Bowling Event hosted by the Christian Education Society 
A bowling outing at Ledgeview Lanes for our church and school parents/adults will 
take place on April 21, from 2:00-4:00 PM.  Join in the fun, fellowship, and some 
impressive scores!  Sign up at stpaulslutherannfdl.com/bowling by Friday, April 
12th so we can reserve an appropriate number of lanes.  Bowlers will pay at the 
alley, so no prepayments are needed. 

WLA Call & Staffing News 
WLA has called Miss Moriah Hackbarth from Nebraska Lutheran High School to 
teach in the Math Department. Professor Rachel Feld of Martin Luther College has 
returned the call to fill the Technology Coordinator role.  

WLA’s The Event is set for April 27 @ 5:00 pm - 10:00 pm 
The Event is our annual dinner auction.  The Event highlights the WLA Endowment 
and raises support for ongoing ministry.   Learn more or register to attend at 
wlavikings.org/theevent. 

WLA Trap Team - "Scrap For Trap" April 27  
This event will be held at "Second Impressions Thrift Store'' from 9 AM - 3 PM. Scrap 
metal donations will be accepted that day, please no appliances or electronics. You 
can donate anytime throughout the year at Sadoff Iron & Metal Co., 240 W Arndt 
St. FdL, just let them know it's for the "WLA Trap Team". Pickup service is 
available contact Chris Kohnke at 920-517-8507 to arrange it.  The team will also 
take be collecting canned goods, box meals, and personal hygiene items for the 
Fondy Food Pantry that day. Finally, a burger and brat fry will be available at this 
event. 

Upcoming Events at WLA.  Mark Your Calendars! 

April  May 
29-1 Easter Break   17 Last Day for Class of 2024 
13 Fine Arts Fair                  Hall of Fame Presentations   
18 Financial Aid Application Ends    19 Spring Concert  
20 Prom  22-24 Final Exams 
22 PreACT (9 & 10)  25 Graduation 

            Virtual Learning (11 & 12) 
27 The Event 

http://www.wlavikings.org/theevent


2024 International Pine Car Derby for Lutheran Boy Pioneers 
The 2024 International Pine Car Derby will be held on April 13, 2024, at St. John’s 
Watertown, WI.  Check-in from 10:00 am until noon. The race will begin at 12:30 
pm.  There will be full concessions. Pre-registration is required by April 5, 2024.  
Each entry is $10.00. Each car requires a separate entry using the form found at 
lutheranpioneers.org/pine-car-derby.  This is true of all participants whether 
shipping or attending in-person.  Rules and regulations are found on the same 
website. Note: Cars may compete for either craft/design or speed but not for both. 
St. Paul’s Pine Car Derby is scheduled for April 9, 2024, at our regularly scheduled 
meeting time.  Contact Mr. Johannes Jerman should you need a pine car kit. 

St. Paul’s Forensics Meet - Help needed 
St. Paul’s Lutheran School is putting on its annual forensics meet again.   April 17 
from 6-8 pm, we plan on playing host to around 75-90 kids from 5 to 6 different 
schools.  The event is always loads of fun but requires a lot of judges and help to 
pull it off.    If you would like to help out, please contact Tammy Franklin at 920-
251-9648. 

Offerings 
We offer a variety of options to support the work of the Gospel: 
• Place your gift in the offering baskets here at church in worship.  

• Send your gift to St. Paul’s at 1010 Adams Ave., NFDL, 54937.  

• Place your gift in the birdhouse post near the office entrance.  

• Scan the QR Code to go to our giving site or visit 
stpaulslutherannfdl.com/offerings.  

• Use Automatic withdrawal from checking.   
      Sign-up sheets are available on our website or across from the office. Contact the office to 

set it up.  

• Use “Vanco Mobile” found in your phone’s app store. Search for “North Fond du Lac, WI” 
and choose St. Paul’s.  The Church account is for offerings. The School Account is for 
tuition.  

Last Week’s Offerings 
We presented the following gifts: Current - $9,511.39 ($213 plate); Missions - 
$496.50; Improvement - $195.15; Mortgage - $1,973.23; Lenten Offering Envelopes - 
$836; Maundy Thursday - $55; Good Friday - $30; Devotional Booklets - $5; Initial 
Offerings – $20; Preschool Tuition - $319.25; Extended Care - $743.75; Other 
Church Reciepts – Confirmation - $564; Deficit Reduction - $100; Altar Fund - $20; 
Audio/Visual Fund - $10; Hand Chime Fund - $10; St. Paul’s Student Aid - $25 
(Electronic funds included in these gifts - $2,447.27; all offerings totaled $14,914.27; 
Weekly Budgeted Target $19,672.75). 232 people attended weekend services (59, 
56, 117 [34 views]), and 93 attended Midweek Lenten services (60 & 33 [32 views]). 


